Dear Parents/Carers

 

I would like to make you aware of an article on Nottinghamshire Police’s website which is as a result of a notification by another Head Teacher.  We have been asked to share this information widely with you, parents/carers.  

http://www.nottinghamshire.police.uk/blog/2015-12-17/children-targeted-on-social-media-app
 

Please be mindful that this particular App is not the only one where there have been safeguarding concerns; perpetrators do utilise any platform where they can access children.   It is also worth noting that the minimum age is not necessarily a bar to children if they enter their incorrect age.  

 

Please rest assure, that this information complements and reinforces the work we already do about the safe use of the internet/social media with our children at school.
Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Moore

Acting Head Teacher/Deputy Head Teacher

